
 

 

AWE LIMITED   LEVEL 16, 40 MOUNT STREET NORTH SYDNEY NSW 2060 AUSTRALIA 
P +61 2 8912 8000   F +61 2 9460 0176   E awe@awexplore.com   ABN 70 077 897 440   www.awexplore.com 

ASX Announcement 
February 25, 2011 
 

 
Cliff Head Update  
 
 
The Operator of the Cliff Head oil field has issued a statement regarding the project. 
 
The statement is attached. 
 
 
For information please see our website www.awexplore.com or contact: 
 
Bruce Clement       Garry Marsden 
Managing Director       Corporate Development Manager 
AWE Limited       Mobile: 0400 040 106 
Phone: +61 2 8912 8000     garry.marsden@awexplore.com

http://www.awexplore.com/
mailto:garry.marsden@awexplore.com


Roc Oil Company Limited (ROC) 

 

 

24 February 2011 

ASX RELEASE 

CLIFF HEAD PRODUCTION TEMPORARILY SUSPENDED 

 
 
ROC advises that production from the Cliff Head oil field, offshore Western Australia, in which its subsidiary, Roc 
Oil (WA) Pty Ltd, holds a 37.5% participating interest, has been temporarily suspended since 17 February 
following advice from BP that it had identified organic chloride in Cliff Head crude delivered to the BP refinery on 
15 February.  ROC understands that the organic chloride may have been related to batch chemical treatments 
being undertaken as part of the current Cliff Head 12 well workover. 
 
To facilitate the restoration of crude production and export, a flushing programme has been conducted to clear 
the Cliff Head production system of any potential residual organic chlorides.  There have been no losses of 
containment or environmental incidents as a result of this activity.  Regulatory authorities have been informed of 
the temporary shutdown in accordance with requirements.     
 
Prior to the suspension, Cliff Head production was at reduced levels because of workover activity and was 
averaging approximately 3,000 BOPD (ROC: 1,125 BOPD). 
 
ROC considers that the Cliff Head field is now ready to return to production, pending resolution with BP.  ROC 
will advise the market once production from the Cliff Head field has recommenced. 
 
 
 

  

Alan Linn 
Chief Executive Officer 

 For further information please contact: 
Matthew Gerber 
General Manager 
Corporate Affairs and Planning  
Tel: +61-2-8023-2000 
Email: mgerber@rocoil.com.au 
Or visit ROC’s website: www.rocoil.com.au 
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